
 

   ​Application for Variance 
 

 

Name of County: 

Name of Submitter: 

Phone Number of Submitter: 

Email of Submitter: 

________________________________ County requests a variance from the following 

restrictions in Executive Order D 2020 044 and/or Public Health Order 20-28. 

 

List the sections of Executive Order D 2020 044 and/or Public Health Order 20-28 that a 

variance is being sought for: 

 

 

 

 

Summarize alternate restrictions being proposed to replace the above-referenced restrictions 

and indicate where in the Plan these alternate restrictions are addressed: 

 

 

 

 

Upload your county COVID-19 Suppression Plan and documentation demonstrating approval by 

the county commissioners, and confirmation from all impacted local hospitals that they can 

serve all individuals needing their care.​ Provide a brief summary of each of the following 

elements contained in the county COVID-19 Suppression Plan and indicate where in the Plan 

more information can be found for each element. 

 

1. Prevalence of COVID -19 within the county 

 

 

2. Hospital Capacity 

 

 

 

 

DocuSign Envelope ID: 190917B4-67F6-41E1-AD2B-D9F0499B3AD7

Andrea Calhoon

acalhoon@co.yuma.co.us

Total of 11 cases, recently increased due to the increased availability of 
testing supplies to local hospitals and establishment of testing site. Limited 
hospitalizations, no current hospitalizations and hospitals reporting sufficient 
capacity and resources to respond to plan.

Business reopening require local submission and public posting of social 
distancing plans which include 30% of fire code capacity initially and various 
social distancing protocols by business type, 6 foot distances and disinfection 
practices required.  Business capacities and social group sizes to be evaluated 
weekly with increases considered every three weeks by local government and medical
 offices with target date ranges but no set dates based on positive test result 
rates, hospital resources, and hospital capacity.

Yuma

Pg 2, Hospitals assisted in development of plan and have sufficient resources 
and capacity to begin consideration of Phase 3. Interagency communication plan 
exists between the 2 hospitals to share information and resources, weekly 
meetings of local task force to assess local status and progression/regression

970-332-5796

Reopening of businesses and progressing sizes of social gatherings.  Phases 1-2 
previously implemented in line with state orders.  Tiered Phase 3 to begin after 
2500 tests per 100,000 population completed with positive rates < State average and
 hospital capacity <25% COVID.  Tier outline pg 4-5, specific business sector 
guidance pg 5-10

Yuma



 

3. Local containment measures  

 

 

4. Conditions to determine the variance is not providing adequate COVID-19 protection 

and the triggers for tightening restrictions. 

 

 

 

     Confirm that the variance requested does not lessen or eliminate the protections for 

Vulnerable Individuals in the Safer at Home Order and PHO 20-28. 

     Confirm that the county will collect and monitor data to evaluate the impacts of the 

variance. and make such data available upon request by CDPHE. 

 

Additional information relevant to the requested variance 

 

 

 

By signing below, I attest that I am authorized pursuant to the adoption of the COVID-19 

Suppression Plan by the Board of County Commissioners to submit this variance request to 

CDPHE for consideration.   

 

 

________________________________ ___________________________ 

Signature Date 
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Pg 2, 2500 tests per 100,000 pop completed prior to implementation, positive 
test result rate < State average to continue to progress, hospital resources 
and < 25% hospital capacity COVID usage to continue to progress. Weekly task 
force meetings, progression considered every 3 weeks

Pg 4, public health recommendations publicized by all partners and community 
education regarding social distancing, disinfection, and social interaction 
limitations

2020-05-15

Pg 2 summarizes response to all concerns expressed by CDPHE following the last 
submission. 
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